
 

 

 

Frederick Brown was appointed Deputy Regional Administrator for Construction in the NRC’s  

Region II office in Atlanta,in 2012.  His responsibilities include oversight and assessment of all 

new reactor and fuel cycle facility construction in the United States. 

 

Mr. Brown joined the NRC in 1994, holding positions in the Region III office in Illinois.In 2000, 

Fred moved to NRC’s Headquarters where he held supervisory positions in the Medical and 

Nuclear Safety Program and the High Level Waste Program. He was named a Division Director 

in the Office of New Reactors and then the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation from 2006 until 

2012.  His Divisions had wide ranges of responsibilities, including programmatic ownership of 

the Reactor Oversight Process that the NRC uses to inspect and assess all operating power 

reactors. 

 

Mr. Brown received a B.S. degree from the United States Merchant Marine Academy in Kings 

Point, N.Y., and is a graduate of the Senior Executive Service (SES) Candidate Development 

Program.Prior to joining the NRC, Fredheld various engineering and management positions at 

the now closed Mare Island Naval Shipyard.  He is a registered Mechanical Engineer in the 

State of California. 

 


